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Greater Arizona Integrated Care Update 
  

Since April 1, 2014, Mercy Maricopa Integrated Care (MMIC) has provided integrated care to its 
members who have been determined to have a Serious Mental Illness (SMI).  This RBHA has 
provided both physical and behavioral health care to members living with a SMI in Maricopa 
County.     

To enhance care coordination and broaden accessibility of health care through AHCCCS, 
members determined to have a serious mental illness (SMI) who do not reside in Maricopa 
County will be enrolled in one health plan beginning October 1, 2015 for both their physical and 
behavioral health care needs. These members will be reassigned to one of the integrated health 
plans/Regional Behavioral Health Authorities (RBHAs) listed below, depending on where they 
live. Letters have been sent to those members whose enrollment will change to one of the 
integrated health plans to inform them of their new enrollment. 

 Members residing in the following Counties will be receiving physical and behavioral 
health services from Cenpatico Integrated Care beginning October 1, 2015: Cochise, 
Greenlee, La Paz, Pima, Pinal, Yuma, Santa Cruz, Graham and zip codes 85550, 85542 
and 85192 (which include the San Carlos Tribe). 
 

 Members residing in the following Counties will be receiving physical and behavioral 
health services from Health Choice Integrated Care beginning October 1, 2015: 
Apache, Coconino, Mohave, Navaho, Yavapai and Gila (except zip codes 85550, 85542 
and 85192).  

American Indian/Native American Members 

 American Indian/Alaska Native members will still have the array of choices they have 
today. 
 

 American Indian/Alaska Native  members enrolled in the American Indian Health 
Program or in an acute health plan can receive services from any Tribal Regional 
Behavioral Health Authority (TRBHA) or Regional Behavioral Health Authority. 
 

 Members who have been determined to have a Serious Mental Illness (SMI) and are 
currently served by an acute health plan and a RBHA will be automatically integrated, 
but the member will always have a choice to move. 

 
As always, American Indian/Alaska Natives can access services at IHS and tribally owned 
and/or operated 638 facilities at any time. 

 


